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NEWS RELEASE 

Incident Date and Time:   Saturday, February 24, 2018, at approximately 2:50 P.M. 
 
Location:     Wells Fargo Bank Parking Lot, 2925 Woodside Rd, Woodside 
 
Type of Crime/Incident:   Vehicle Burglary  
 
Suspect Information:  Unknown 
                                                   
Summary:  
On Saturday, February 24, 2018, at 2:50 P.M., a victim secured her vehicle in the parking lot of the 
Wells Fargo Bank located at 2925 Woodside Road in the Town of Woodside. When she returned, she 
discovered that someone had smashed her vehicle’s window and had stolen a bag containing 
personal property.   
 
At this time there is no suspect information and this investigation is still ongoing. 
 
The San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office would like to provide you with the following tips to help you 
and reduce your risk of being a target:  

 
Do not transport large amounts of money or high-valued items alone. 
Do not store cash or high value items in your car. 
Be aware of your surroundings and trust your instincts. If something seems suspicious don’t stop. 
Do not leave valuables in plain sight, conceal them in the trunk or out of sight. 
Take pictures and/or document all valuables including serial numbers. Also consider getting 
insurance or appraisals on your valuables. 

 
Anyone who has information on this crime is asked to contact Sheriff’s Detective Dan Chiu at 650-
363-4057 or via e-mail dbchiu@smcgov.org. You may also call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office 
Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700. 
 
 

Release Date: February 27, 2018 

Case# 18-1908 


